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The New York State Thruway Authority (“Authority”) issued Request for 
Proposals #18C15 for Design, Construction, Financing, Operation and 
Maintenance of 27 Service Areas on the New York State Thruway on October 
15, 2018  and  Addendum No. 1 on November 8, 2018 (collectively, the RFP).  
 
The Authority received the following question regarding the Pre-Proposal 
Conference to be held on November 13, 2018 and submits the following 
response in accordance with Section 1.5 of the RFP.      
 
 
Q1: We are wondering if the Authority would consider webcasting the pre-

proposal meeting on November 13th?  A number of our potential 
international partners have suggested this would make it possible for a 
larger group of folks to gain knowledge of the project.  This was done by 
DASNY/EDC for the recent RFQ issued for the DOH Life Sciences Facility 
in Albany. 

 
A1: The Pre-Proposal Conference to be held on November 13, 2018 will 

not be webcast. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


